
February 3, 2023 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP 103-2023 - Water Treatment Services for Town Irrigation Systems 

To All Interested Parties, 

Thank you for submitting your response to RFP 103-2023, Water Treatment 
Services for Town Irrigation Systems, dated February 3, 2023. The Town 
received one (1) response, with the submittal being a fully responsive and 
responsible proposal. 

The following Offeror’s submittal was fully responsive to the RFP: 

1. Rust Tech Services, LLC, and total quote price of $27,819.75.

Accordingly, we announce our intent to award the Water Treatment Services for 
Town Irrigation Systems to the following Contractor: 

Rust Tech Services, LLC 
P.O. Box 2288 
Jupiter, Florida 33468 

We would like to thank Rust Tech Services, LLC, for their time and effort in 
preparing a response to this solicitation. We appreciate your interest in doing 
business with the Town of Lake Park. 

Sincerely, 

Dwayne Bell, Sr. 
Operations Manager of Public Works 


